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Important Announcement! 

 

November 11, 2024 

 
Spee-Dee Delivery is pleased to announce that we will not be implementing a rate adjustment in 2025.  There will  
be a ZERO PERCENT increase on base rates and accessorial fees for parcel and pallet shipments.           

 
Spee-Dee Delivery prides itself on offering customers an economical shipping alternative in the Midwest: 

• No peak season or demand surcharges 
• Simplistic and transparent pricing model 
• Minimal amount of accessorials, many of which do not affect the average customer 
• Competitively priced additional charges 

 

Exciting News! 
 
We will be migrating all shippers to our new transportation management system (TMS) by early 2025!  Spee-Dee Ship  
Software will sunset in the coming months.  It is imperative that shippers are actively engaged to help streamline the  
process.  Please watch for more information in the coming weeks, including simple instructions to ensure you are ready  
for the transition to our new TMS.   
 
In the meantime, all software shippers will need to update to a new version prior to January 6.  This will ensure  
shippers are utilizing the most current DAS ZIP Code list and zone chart.  Updated Spee-Dee Ship Software should be 
available to download at www.speedeedelivery.com/update the week of December 2.  If you currently use Spee-Dee Ship 
Software, please update ASAP once it becomes available online.  If you do not have internet connectivity, you may call  
our IT Department at 800-862-5578 x 500 to request a USB stick to be sent to you once available.  It is imperative that 
shippers install the new software immediately upon availability.  The software will automatically change to the  
updated DAS ZIP Code list and zone charts on January 6. 
 
Customers will be able to view and download the updated DAS ZIP Code list and zone charts at speedeedelivery.com/rates. 
Customers who’d like a zone chart to be sent to them should email requests to sales@speedeedelivery.com (be sure to  
include your company name, account number, and indicate whether you want to receive via email or if you prefer a hard  
copy).  The updated DAS ZIP Code list and zone charts will be available for customers no later than November 22. 
 
A reminder that we now service the Kansas City market.  Stay tuned for additional information about our Missouri and  
Kansas expansion plans for 2025! 

 
Courtesy reminder that we will be closed the following upcoming days:  Thanksgiving Day (Thursday, November 28),  
Christmas Day (Wednesday, December 25) and New Year’s Day (Wednesday, January 1). 

 
 
Spee-Dee Delivery Service, Inc. 
Management Team 
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